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June 16,1980

James G. Keppler, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Reg III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Reports to NRC have become time consuming and expensive.
You reyuire stack sampling, etc. even when you can calculate
that levels of isotope couldn't be above allowed levels.
This latest requirement (your April 25, 1980 letter) asking
licensees to submit two reports to two different locations,
is costly and inefficient for us and reflects your agency's
inefficiency. Please reconsider this request.
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Radiation Safety Officer
Central Research
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